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November 29, 2007

MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF

_ J\u I LJ[ LJRE
~ FROM THE FARM TO YOUR FAMILY

651/201-6606

Michele Timmons, Revisor of Statutes
700 State Office Bldg .

... --. .- St.-J2auI,-M N-55-1-55---· .----.-.- ....-----.-..- ...--------.---..--------.....-----.--.

Dear Ms. Timmons:

Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subd. 5, below is the report on obsolete,
unnecessary and duplicative rules of the Department of Agriculture.

I. Status of rules identified as obsolete in 2006:

The department identified no obsolete rules in 2006.

II. Obsolete, unnecessary and duplicative rules for 2007

1505.0010,:1505.09,00: ,The ;authorizi~g legislation was repealed in 2007.

1;>05.07,,52;1505.0754, subp. 2; 1505.0756, subp. 2: These parts are obsolete because
they pertain to a section of the authorizing legislation that has been repealed.

1510.0330: This part is obsolete because it refers to an outdated labeling system no
longer required by statute

1562.0700, subp. 2; 1562.0800: Both of these parts conflict with current fees and limits
set in statute.

The department intends to repeal these parts in January, 2008 using the process for repealing
obsolete rules in M.S., sec. 14.3895. Please call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

LJAIftf~
Carol Milligan,
Rules Coordinator

cc: Jim Boerboom, Deputy Commi$sioner
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